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Message from the Chairman 

 
Dear Friends and Family: 
 
This is a very trying time for our nation and it’s proud history. I hope that each of you have the opportunity
to celebrate the 4th of July with family and friends. Now, perhaps more than any time in our history, it is
important that we honor the great ideals which were and are the bedrock upon which our nation stands, a
nation led through the years by truly inspirational leaders like our 26th President, Theodore Roosevelt.
Happy Birthday America. 
 
We continue planning the 2020 Annual Meeting, Theodore Roosevelt’s Statecraft: The Cornerstone of
American National Security with the National War College, and we have so many exciting adventures to
unveil for you soon!  We are continuing to make plans that will show off the stunning location and
treasures of the Roosevelt Room at the National War College in a way that will keep attendees safe. Hotel
reservations are open; please note that we expect the hotel to fill up quickly if things "reopen", so we
recommend playing it safe and making a no-risk reservation below now. Keep an eye out for Annual
Meeting registration information in July!
 
Congress has passed much legislation over the last three months. One item that may have gone
unnoticed is for 2020: even if you take a standard deduction for your income taxes (which most of us do
these days), the CARES Act entitles you to a deduction from your taxable income of up to $300 for cash
gifts to non-profit organizations such as the Theodore Roosevelt Association. So why not contribute today
to our annual campaign?  Please click the adjacent link to make a donation now: 2020 Fundraising
Appeal.
 
 
 

https://theodoreroosevelt.org/content.aspx?page_id=305&club_id=991271&item_id=7574













